
  
 

April 2018 
 
 
To all community pharmacies and interested parties in Wessex  
  
Dear Colleague,  
  
Pharmacy Cover in Wessex for Early May Bank Holiday - Monday 07 May 2018 and Spring Bank 
Holiday - Monday 28 May 2018 
  
Please find attached spreadsheet with details of Pharmacies open on Monday 07 May 2018 and 
Monday 28 May 2018. 
  
These opening times are based on information supplied to us by the pharmacy contractors and are 
correct at the time of issue.  The hours are however all voluntary and are subject to change, we 
therefore recommend that you should include the advice below with any of the attached 
information you reproduced, in any format available, to inform the general public; 
  
“The pharmacies listed are due to be open on Monday 07 May 2018 and Monday 28 May 2018 as 
shown, the details are correct at the time published but are subject to change. You are advised to 
contact the pharmacy before attending to ensure they are open and have the medication you 
require.” 
  
  
Note to Pharmacy contractors – Please notify us of any changes to your proposed opening times 
over the forthcoming Bank Holidays, if there are any changes please let us know as soon as possible 
by emailing england.wessexpharmacy@nhs.net  .  Please also ensure that you appropriately update 
your entry on your NHS Choices profile to reflect your Bank Holiday opening 
  
Thank you for your co-operation, it is appreciated as always. 
  
  
Tim Perriment, 
Primary Care Commissioning Support Manager 
(Pharmacy and Optometry), 
NHS England, South Region Team, 
Wessex Local Office, First Floor, 
Oakley Road, Southampton,  
Hampshire, SO16 4GX 
  
Tel: 0113 824 9951 
Fax: 023 8072 5457 
tim.perriment@nhs.net 
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